Clowning Around for Chaplaincy

The final fundraising event for Chaplaincy will take place between 20 November and 3 December. After the success and fun of last year, we have decided to continue 'Clowning Around For Chaplaincy' in 2015.

Clowning Around for Chaplaincy is a 10 day school event which sees classes having fun with their teachers while trying to raise money for Chaplaincy. After a long and hard year of teaching and learning, this fundraising event not only helps to raise funds, but aims to help celebrate the success of the year that has passed.

Each class will work with their teacher to create a plan of how they will celebrate over the 10 day period. The class will decide on the fundraising milestones for their class, with fun activities built in to celebrate at those junctures. Some examples of the fun activities from 2014 are: the class being allowed to wear coloured shoe laces or socks one day, having their teacher or whole class dress up like a clown. These are just a few fun ways to create a light hearted atmosphere that lifts spirits and is appreciated by both staff and students at the end of a long school year. It is important to note, this is a class, not individual fundraiser. All children, regardless if they donate to the fundraiser or not, will be able to take part in the fun activities with their class.

Each class will have a thermometer to keep tally of how much their class has raised. The school will also offer the highest fundraising class in both the junior (P-2) and senior school (3-6) a pool party.

As a side event, Mr Daunt has offered to supervise a lunchtime swim during this 10 day period. A gold coin donation on entry applies. Children will be able to put their name on a list and have a swim in the pool that day. More information will be provided in the coming weeks.

The finale of Clowning around for Chaplaincy will be held at assembly on Thursday 3rd December, 2:15pm. The winning classes of the pool party in junior and senior school will be announced and Mrs Smith and other members of staff may even have their faces painted! This will make for an interesting drive home that day!

Chaplaincy provides a much needed service to the members of our school community. All funds we can raise to help support Chaplaincy to offer services to our students and families is greatly appreciated. I hope you support this worthy fundraising event.

Those families who wish to donate electronically and receive a receipt for tax deduction can follow this link.

CREDIT CARD PAYMENT LINK DETAILS electronic link http://g.suqld.org.au/108bGx0	
Donation Amount \$ E-Rec	eipt No.:
Name of child:	Class:
Please fill in and return to your child (ren' amount to the class tally.	s) class(es) so the teacher can add this
Thank you for your generous support of C Evonne Beruldsen (on behalf of the Chap	•